
Prizes:

Dear Ashchurch Primary School Children, 
We need your help!!!  

We need a great poster showing the importance of road
safety in our area! 

This is your poster for your community but it could include:
Keeping to the speed limit

Not using a mobile phone whilst driving
How to keep safe on your way to school

A danger you want people to be careful of in our area
 

One overall winner will have their design 
printed in our newsletter and used on our Facebook and

website to support our Community Speedwatch campaign. 

Overall winner: £25.00
1st prize in each age group: £15.00

2nd Prize in each age group: £10.00
3rd Prize in each age group £5.00

Voucher of your choice!!

ROAD SAFETY POSTERROAD SAFETY POSTER
COMPETITIONCOMPETITION

3 Age Groups:
Infants

Year 3 and 4
Year 5 and 6

Please post entries into Village Hall Post Box or give to your teacher! 
Please include your name, class and your choice of voucher if you win!!!

All entries will be displayed and the winners to be announced at:
A s h c h u r c h  R u r a l  P a r i s h  C o u n c i l  

C o m m u n i t y  A c t i o n  E v e n t  
on 11 March 2023 at Ashchurch Village Hall at 1pm 

Important:
Closing Date: 

Friday 3
March



Dear Parents/Carers,

Ashchurch Rural Parish Council (ARPC) is proud of it's longstanding
 working relationship with Ashchurch Primary School and the mutual
support between us. 

ARPC are currently implementing a Community Speedwatch Campaign as part of multi-pronged
attack to take control of parish roads! The A46 extremes of speeding and queueing is a huge issue we
are trying to tackle and understand this has a massive impact on parents and children.  We are liaising
with National Highways regarding traffic queues to ensure traffic lights in the industrial areas are not
causing unsatisfactory tailbacks through Ashchurch and beyond. We are also raising awareness and
pressurising Tewkesbury Borough Council and National Highways into addressing the extremely
dangerous A46 crossing situation at Barleyfields, as we wholeheartedly believe there should be a
pedestrian crossing here.

Therefore, we are reaching out to the local community to support these efforts and invite the
children to help highlight concerns with some creative posters. The overall winning poster will be
printed in our newsletters and used on the ARPC Facebook and website to help promote our road
safety campaigns. In reward, we are offering some great prizes which we hope will inspire some great
pieces of work! The posters should be on A4 paper and include (on the back) the child's name, class
and preferred voucher. This could be anything from book tokens to Smyth’s vouchers - as long as you
are happy for them to win it, we are happy to provide it! Posters can either be posted into the new
post box on the front of the Village Hall or given to a teacher for us to collect.  Closing Date Friday 3
March 2023.

All entries will be displayed and winners will be announced at our upcoming Community Action Event
at Ashchurch Village Hall on Saturday 11 March 2023. 

ARPC has organised this interactive event to provide the community with news of upcoming
developments in the parish as well as receive feedback with regards to issues that matter to the
community.  More information will follow.

We really hope that you will encourage your children to enter and support us to make positive
changes in the parish.

Kind regards

Ashchurch Rural Parish Council


